
    

                     
                                     
                          

 

   

    
 

   
     
         
                           

   
                
   

 
 
 

 

 
  

 

                 

                                   
                                 
                                         
    

                                   
                    

                     

             

         

                               

Latham, James 

From: Sansoy, Priya <Priya.Sansoy@highwaysengland.co.uk> 
Sent: 31 October 2018 14:45 
To: Gilson, Susannah 
Cc: ldf 
Subject: RE: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Good afternoon,
 

Thank you for contacting Highways England concerning the above referenced consultation.
 
There is no requirement to consult Highways England on applications where they are unlikely to have impact on the
 
Strategic Road Network (SRN). For this reason we have no comments to make.
 

Thank you
 

Kind Regards,
 

Priya Sansoy 
Assistant Asset Manager 
Shropshire, Telford & Herefordshire ‐ Operations Directorate 
Highways England | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN 
Web: www.highwaysengland.co.uk 
: 0300 470 8130 : 07923 382903 
: Priya.Sansoy@highwaysengland.co.uk 

From: Gilson, Susannah [mailto:Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 24 October 2018 12:04 
To: Highways England
Subject: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation 

Travellers’ Sites Development Plan Document – Additional Sites Consultation 

As you may be aware the Travellers Sites Development Plan is currently being examined by a government appointed 
Planning Inspector. Hearing sessions were held in May 2018 and following these the Inspector issued post hearing 
advice. In this advice the Inspector has required the Council to identify additional pitches in order for the plan to be 
found sound. 

As a result the Council has identified two additional sites that provide potential to meet this additional requirement 
and we are now seeking your views on these sites. 

The additional sites consultation concerns potential pitches at the addresses below: 

Land at Oakfield, Nash End Lane, Bosbury
 
Land at Stoney Street, Madley
 

The consultation starts on Wednesday 24th October and closes at midnight on Wednesday 5 December 2018. 
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